



Calgary Associated Dog Fanciers
June 2nd 2020
General Meeting



Meeting was called to order at

Because of the Covid -19 pandemic the General Meeting of June 2, 2020 was held ONLY in an electronic format.

In electronic attendance (GoToMeeting); Melissa Mikl, Leah Mikl, Bev Yanover, Donna LaChance, Kim Curley, Grace Harris, Lisa Dias, Maureen Greaves, Kay Deveyrak

Acceptance of previous Minutes:

- Minutes from May 5th 2020 were accepted as presented
 - Motioned by Lisa, 2nd by Kimmi

Treasurers report:

- All Solvent
 - Accepted by Bev 2nd by Grace

Temperament Test:

Postponed again. The Asgaardian Giants are expecting puppies so they cannot host until August.

Motion to reschedule it for August by Bev, 2nd by Melissa.

Health Clinic:

No date yet. Looking at dates in the end of September to accommodate our optometrist.

Pet Expo:

No news yet for the new dates.

New Business:

Leah proposed that we pursue a CGN. CKC, the City of Calgary parks and rec, AHS, several ribbon companies, and an evaluator were all contacted today about it. It will cost the club approximately \$17/dog. We need to apply a minimum of 2 weeks before we want to host it.

Kimmi motions we go ahead with a CGN \$20 for members \$35 for non-members, to be held in mid to late July, at a public park (if we can find a suitable one) and accept day of entries if limits are not met 2nd by Melissa. **AIF**

Website:

Discussion about adding vendors, and trainers to our website for an associate fee, along with a statement telling people they still need to do their own homework but these are some options to look at.

Land:

Bev is still working with one of the city councillors so it's not yet a write off

Meeting adjourned at 743pm

Next Meeting will be September 1st 2020.